
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval of the interlocal 
agreement between Pasadena Independent School 
District and Stephen F. Austin State University for 
internship and externship with no financial implications.

BACKGROUND: Stephen F. Austin State University is a local education 
agency which provides a course of study for students 
interested in Speech Pathology. 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: No cost.

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval of the interlocal agreement 
between Pasadena Independent School District and 
Stephen F. Austin State University for internship and 
externship with no financial implications.

CABINET MEMBER: Alyta Harrell

CONTACT PERSON: Michelle LeBleu

BOARD MEETING DATE:  August 26, 2025


